
St. Bride’s Primary School & Nursery Class 

St. Bride’s Primary School Community a joyful place where;                                                                                                  

We can Dream, We do Believe and We will Achieve great things!                                                                                 

COMMUNITY   FAITH   CARING   RESPECTED   FAIR   RESPONSIBLE   AMBITIOUS   

ACHIEVING 

Website Privacy & User Policy 
 

PHOTOS 

Parents/Carers can opt out of having their child's photo appear on the 

website, should you wish to opt out please contact the school directly 

and let us know. We have an exclusion list in the school office for all 

children who do not have permission to be included on the website.  As 

a rule, it is our policy that children who are featured on the website will 

not have their photo and full name appear together. 

 

COOKIES 

Our website DOES NOT use cookies.  

 

THIRD PARTY WEBSITE LINKS 

We have included links to many different websites throughout our 

website St. Bride’s Primary School are not responsible for any of these 

sites and the caution should always be taken when visiting a new 

website.   

 

DOCUMENTS 

You will require Adobe Reader to view documents on our website.  We 

have provided a link to download Adobe Reader. We do not endorse 

Adobe products, caution should always be taken when downloading 

anything to your own computer. 


